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Carruthers, Margi (SEN)

From: Elizabeth and Barry [elba@coastal.net.au]

Sent:  Monday, 5 August 2002 3:26 AM

To: fpa.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject: Members of Parliament [Life Goid Pass] Bill 2002

We do not believe that any members of Parliament [either Federal or State]
should be entitled to a life Gold pass or any pass for life, but to a pass
awarded on the basis of 1 year for every 4 years of Parliamentary service.

i.e. 20years service gains a pass for 5 years.

This would also apply to all other government entitlements excluding members
personal contributions,

Barry and Elizabeth Richards
249/116 Karalta Road,

Erina 2250

02.4365 0146

[x]

IncrediMail - Email has finally evolved - Click Here

05/08/2002





